
New Bedford Police seek help
in identifying owner of car
hit by ATV
The New Bedford Police Department is looking for the owner of
a  vehicle  struck  by  one  of  the  off-road  vehicle  riders
involved in the Halloween night incident that led to multiple
arrests.

The owner of the vehicle, which was possibly parked in the
downtown area, is not wanted for any wrong doing but his or
her  identity  would  help  with  the  investigation.  The  car
appears to be a grey Ford. Anyone with information about the
vehicle  is  asked  to  contact  New  Bedford  Police  at
508-991-6350.
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